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.

ACT REQUEST

Mr. Joseph Felton [OIA-[2,-d/[~
Rules and Records
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission M #d [-90'[2.,
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Felton:

Under the provisions of the Freedom of Information Act, we are
seeking any information you have on public file concerning a
group VI product manufactured by Alpha-Omega Services, Inc. of
Paramount, California.

The product is an Iridium-192 seed which is used for medical
implantations. The seed may be part of a nylon ribbon assembly.
There appears to be no published model number.

I would much appreciate any help you can offer in obtaining this
information.

*

Sincerely,

/

.s

Dr. David A. Coppell
Technical Manager
Radiation Sources
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